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May 12, 2020

Re:  DW 19-131, Omni Mount Washington Hotel, LLC
Complaint Against Abenaki Water Company, Inc.
Revised Procedural Schedule

To the Parties:

On April 24, 2020, Commission Staff (Staff) filed a supplemental status report and proposed revised
procedural schedule pursuant to the secretarial letter dated April 15, 2020. Staff reported that the
parties have failed to reach a settlement in the above-captioned matter, but have agreed to the
following revised procedural schedule:

Memo of Law June 3, 2020

(Not to Exceed 15 Pages--Excluding Attachments)

Stipulation of Contested Facts June 3, 2020

Reply Brief June 18, 2020

(Not to Exceed 5 Pages--Excluding Attachments)

Hearing August 5, 2020, at 10:00 a.m.

The Commission has determined that the proposed revised schedule is in the public interest and,
therefore, has approved it.

Sincerely,

T AL el

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director

cc: Service List (Electronically)
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